

## NOTICE TO MEMBERSHIP (CITIZENS)

Please be advised that a duly convened Council meeting held on February 3,2021, Magnetawan First Nation Chief and Council resolved to postpone our General election and extend the Council tenure for 6 months ending on October 26, 2021.

The date of April 26,2021 for the general election has been changed to October 23, 2021 due to the Covid-19 pandemic and our responsibility to prevent or control the spread of this disease that puts the lives of our Community member at risk.

The postponement is supported by Canada (Indigenous Services Canada) and your leadership (Chief and Council), the tenure expiry date of October 26 will be the date set for subsequent elections.

Details with respect to this postponement are contained in BCR 2019-21-150.

Magnetawan First Nation Chief and Council

Chief William Diabo

Councilor Samantha Noganosh

Councilor Rose Cardinal